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Rancho Viejo; BESS project
From Florence Gin <donflo4659@gmail.com>

Date Sun 7/6/2025 5:42 PM
To  Public Comments AES/BESS Pernit Hearing <publiccomment@santafecountynm.gov>

Warning:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

County Officials:

This is an appeal to stop or cancel the above named project. Our land and homes are at risk. We live
in a beautiful place and a common tourist destination. Why put this at risk? The value in tourism far
exceeds the value of this potentially harmful project. The risks are well known. At the same time AES
has a poor record of environmental safety. Why not locate it in an industrial section of Albuquerque
or on Sandia Labs grounds? Please terminate this project.

Thank you, Don McCloskey

Santa Fe, NM 87508
509 389 6466
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